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DELIVERED BY EMAIL 
 
Michel Benoit 
General Manager  
British Columbia Turkey Marketing Board 
106 – 19329 Enterprise Way 
Surrey BC  V3S 6J8 
 
Dear Mr. Benoit: 
 
REVIEW OF SPECIALTY PRODUCTION AND NEW ENTRANT PROGRAMS – 
IMPROVING ACCESS TO THE SUPPLY MANAGEMENT SYSTEM 
 
I am writing to follow up regarding the meeting on July 26, 2006, between Richard Bullock,  
Ron Charles and ourselves.  One of the issues discussed at that time was an amendment to the 
General Orders of the British Columbia Turkey Marketing Board as directed by the British 
Columbia Farm Industry Review Board (FIRB) on June 26, 2006.   
  
You requested clarification concerning the effective date of the application of the declining 
assessment (10/10/10 rule) to increases in turkey allocation.   FIRB has considered the matter 
and the members have confirmed their intent that this provision should be applied to turkey 
quota or allocation issued on and after May 1, 2006.   
  
 
Yours truly, 

 
Jim Collins 
General Manager 
BC Farm Industry Review Board 


